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March 12, 2025 
 
Lorne Boyko, Chair 
Haldimand O.P.P. Detachment Board 

 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
RE:  Invitation to Ontario Provincial Police – Haldimand Detachment Commander 
 
Please be advised that on March 3, 2025, Haldimand County Council adopted the following 
resolution: 
 

THAT staff be directed to invite the Ontario Provincial Police – Haldimand Detachment 
Commander to attend a future Council in Committee meeting to provide an update on 
road safety and police presence in the community. 

 
Haldimand County Council look forward to hosting the Detachment Commander at a future 
Council in Committee meeting. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact the undersigned at 905-318-5932, 
extension 6349. 
 
Sincerely, 

Chad Curtis 
Municipal Clerk 
 
CC/tc 
cc Inspector Kays, Detachment Commander, Haldimand O.P.P. Detachment 
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